
Hoover 
Happenings

Week of  1/27/25



Ms. Williams 
This week we worked on 

morning work and decorated 
our Valentines wooden 

ornaments. We also have been 
working on our writing skills. 



Mrs. Wohlfeill
We celebrated our PAW celebration by playing games and reading books 
with our stuffed animal friends!



Mrs. Gorski
We recently had the privilege of spending time 
with our kindergarten neighbors from 
Mrs. Wohlfeill’s class.  Featured below are some
of  our spectacular readers taking turns reading
to each other.  



Mrs. Becker
We have been busy 
researching physical 
characteristics, habitats, 
and food chains of wild 
and endangered animals.

We also got out our 
“Magic e” wands and 
practiced some long 
vowel words. 



Mrs. Yager
This week we enjoyed a vocabulary 
lesson with Mrs. Dimas and had fun 
participating in our Pack Meeting!



Mrs. Beller
  This week in science we learned the 
four phases of the water cycle. Each 
student made a water cycle wheel 
showing these four phases. 



Ms. Culver
We did a Pack Meeting where the second and 
third graders came together and we read a 
book called We Are All Wonders,  by RJ 
Palacio, celebrating how we are all unique 
and special.    We also added another cozy 
reading bean bag to our reading area! Lastly, 
we switched desks around! 



Mrs. Suder
Students had a great time learning a new 
multiplication game this week. 



Ms. Johnson
This week we had fun creating biomes to house the animals we 
researched during our Informational Literacy Unit!



Mrs. Houston We finished up our animal unit by creating habitat 
dioramas. They turned out so great!



Mr. LeMere
We were so excited that we were 
able to enjoy our recess outside. 
Expelling our energy and having 

fun with our friends. 



Mrs. Gaedcke
We enjoyed our 

hard-earned Paw Point 
Celebration this Friday!  

We enjoyed a pajama 
day, watching Zootopia, 

and eating some 
popcorn!  I can’t wait to 

see what we work 
towards for February!



Mrs. Jarvis January Pack Meetings

Students learned about kindness and celebrating each other’s differences.  We read 
the book We’re All Wonders and explored what makes each student WONDERFUL.


